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GRANT COUNTY FARM BUREAU ANNOUNCES AVAILABILITY OF 2023 DANIEL DRISCOLL 
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 

 
Mt. Vernon, Oregon-- 
 
The Grant County Farm Bureau announces the availability of youth scholarships in the memory of former board 
member and local agricultural producer Daniel Driscoll, who passed away in 2019.  This year’s high school 
graduates and students already enrolled in college may apply if they are studying in an agricultural-related field 
and, for the second year, students focusing on the technical arts may also apply. 
 
The County Farm Bureau will offer scholarships this year in amounts to be determined by a later Board review 
but are not expected to exceed $3000 total.  Applications are due June 1st and award(s) will be made by June 
30th.  Application forms are available from Shaun Robertson, Grant County Farm Bureau President 
GrantFarmBureau@gmail.com or downloaded from the Grant County Farm Bureau Facebook page.   
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